BEAUTY



Dear Student

Thank you for enrolling on a programme with Sport, Fitness and Beauty.

Your course of study will begin the week commencing 1 September. The day you start your course will depend on your timetable, which can be accessed through your Student Portal.

To encourage professional behaviours and standards it is a requirement of the Division to wear practical uniform. You will be required to wear your uniform for practical lessons and events that you may be asked to participate in.

You will also need to purchase a kit and resources (practical kit) to assist you in your studies. You will receive a leaflet with QR codes. These QR codes will take you to websites where you can purchase uniforms and practical kits.

To ensure that you have all the essential equipment needed for your programme of study, please order as soon as possible to prevent any backlog.

You will also need the following equipment for induction week and for when lessons start:

- Beauty kit for practical activities
- Folder, plastic wallets, subject dividers
- Notepad for each unit
- Stationery items pens, pencils, ruler, eraser, highlighter pen.
- Smart device or laptop

All these items are required, and your course tutor will check to make sure that you have them with you.

Should you require any further information, please contact our administrative team at sports@burnley.ac.uk, or alternatively by phone on 01282 733145/ 01282 733022.

Should you require financial support, please speak to our Student Services team located on the First Floor.

The Student Bursary Application Form can be found on the college website.

If you would like any further assistance, please contact a member of the team on 01282 733151 / 01282 733022 / 01282 733289 or via email - sports@burnley.ac.uk.

Yours sincerely

Bradley Pates Curriculum Manager Division of Sport & Fitness



Sixth Form Centre